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I would like to thank the College of Medicine & Health for facilitating my attendance at the 

AIChE conference this year in San Francisco. I had the opportunity to present two talks on 

my research and received valuable feedback from international experts in my field. 

The AIChE sessions on innovation and progress in the areas of continuous manufacturing 

and materials science gave me the opportunity to see the direction many of the world's 

leading pharmaceutical companies and regulators are moving towards to improve the 

manufacturing process of medicinal products. This will help develop my future research 

work. 

 


